
St. Patrick’s School 
6 Cedar Street. Kapuskasing, ON.  P5N 2Y1. (705) 335-3241  

Principal: Gretchen Morgan (gmorgan@ncdsb.on.ca) 
Fax: (705) 335-2499 

“Educating hearts and minds” 
 
September 5th, 2012 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The policy of the Northeastern Catholic District School Board requires teachers 
to have written permission from parents to take students on field trips around the 
local community.  Teachers schedule these field trips on a regular basis as part 
of the school curriculum.  Some examples of short outings may include a visit to 
the museum, church, library, stores, parks, arena & community centre, etc.  We 
will use this permission form whenever there is no bus transportation involved.  
To comply with School Board policy, and to avoid asking for written 
permission each and every time your son/daughter participates in a field 
trip, you are requested to complete the permission form below.  This form will be 
retained at the school and will remain in effect for the 2012-2013 school year. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
           
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gretchen Morgan - Principal 
    ✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂✂ 
 
I give my permission for: 
 
______________________________________         ________________ 
    Student’s Name          Grade 
 
to participate in class/school field trips in the community of Kapuskasing. 
I expect to be notified, in advance, of these trips. 
 
                                                                                     _________________ 
    Parent Signature     Date 
  
Health Card number: _______________________       Version code: _______ 

 
 

Please have your son/daughter return this permission slip to school as soon as 
possible. 


